

BLACKBURN ROAD, EGERTON, BOLTON BL7 9SA TELEPHONE: 01204 332650



Email: office@walmsley.bolton.sch.uk

HEADTEACHER: MRS JOANNA ATHERTON

28th November 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Christmas Productions 2023

EYFS and KS1 Nativity - Superstar! Monday, 18th December at Walmsley Parish Community Hall

We will be holding two performances of our nativity Superstar! These will be 9:30am and 1:30pm. Both performances will be held at the Walmsley Parish Community Hall. Unfortunately, due to limited available seating at the Parish Hall there is a maximum limit of 140 people per performance. In light of this, we are offering 2 tickets per family for either the 9:30am or 1:30pm performance, not both. Each **person** attending will need a ticket. Infants sat on knees will also need a ticket.

You can order your tickets via our School Gateway App. There is no charge for the tickets. Please select the performance you wish to attend, add this to your basket and checkout to complete your transaction.

The deadline to order your tickets is Friday, 8th December.

Tickets will be sent home with the children the week commencing 11th December 2023.

KS2 Carol Concert Tuesday, 19th December at Christ Church Walmsley

- ♠ Year 3 and Year 4 5:00pm to 6:00pm
- ★ Year 5 and Year 6 6:00pm to 7:00pm

Due to building works in church, we have limited seating this year. Therefore, we will be issuing 2 tickets per family. For families who have children performing in both concerts, 2 tickets per family will be issued for both performances. Unfortunately, Walmsley children who are not performing will also need a ticket if they are to be in the audience. As will infants sat on knees.

Tickets will be sent home with the children the week commencing 11th December 2023. No booking is required for these performances.

Thank you.

Mrs Jo Atherton Headteacher





















